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The New Wild Fred Pearce 2015-04-07 Named one of the
best books of 2015 by The Economist A provocative
exploration of the “new ecology” and why most of what we
think we know about alien species is wrong For a long
time, veteran environmental journalist Fred Pearce
thought in stark terms about invasive species: they were
the evil interlopers spoiling pristine “natural”
ecosystems. Most conservationists and environmentalists
share this view. But what if the traditional view of
ecology is wrong—what if true environmentalists should
be applauding the invaders? In The New Wild, Pearce goes
on a journey across six continents to rediscover what
conservation in the twenty-first century should be
about. Pearce explores ecosystems from remote Pacific
islands to the United Kingdom, from San Francisco Bay to
the Great Lakes, as he digs into questionable estimates
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of the cost of invader species and reveals the outdated
intellectual sources of our ideas about the balance of
nature. Pearce acknowledges that there are horror
stories about alien species disrupting ecosystems, but
most of the time, the tens of thousands of introduced
species usually swiftly die out or settle down and
become model eco-citizens. The case for keeping out
alien species, he finds, looks increasingly flawed. As
Pearce argues, mainstream environmentalists are right
that we need a rewilding of the earth, but they are
wrong if they imagine that we can achieve that by
reengineering ecosystems. Humans have changed the planet
too much, and nature never goes backward. But a growing
group of scientists is taking a fresh look at how
species interact in the wild. According to these new
ecologists, we should applaud the dynamism of alien
species and the novel ecosystems they create. In an era
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of climate change and widespread ecological damage, it
is absolutely crucial that we find ways to help nature
regenerate. Embracing the new ecology, Pearce shows us,
is our best chance. To be an environmentalist in the
twenty-first century means celebrating nature’s wildness
and capacity for change. From the Hardcover edition.
Why High-tech Products Drive Us Crazy and how to Restore
the Sanity Alan Cooper 2004 Alan Cooper calls for a
Software Revolution - his best-selling book now in trade
paperback with new foreword and afterword.
Albion's Seed David Hackett Fischer 1991-03-14 This
fascinating book is the first volume in a projected
cultural history of the United States, from the earliest
English settlements to our own time. It is a history of
American folkways as they have changed through time, and
it argues a thesis about the importance for the United
States of having been British in its cultural origins.
While most people in the United States today have no
British ancestors, they have assimilated regional
cultures which were created by British colonists, even
while preserving ethnic identities at the same time. In
this sense, nearly all Americans are "Albion's Seed," no
matter what their ethnicity may be. The concluding
section of this remarkable book explores the ways that
regional cultures have continued to dominate national
politics from 1789 to 1988, and still help to shape
attitudes toward education, government, gender, and
violence, on which differences between American regions
are greater than between European nations.
Dark Ecology Timothy Morton 2016-04-12 Timothy Morton
argues that ecological awareness in the present
Anthropocene era takes the form of a strange loop or
Möbius strip, twisted to have only one side. Deckard
travels this oedipal path in Blade Runner (1982) when he
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learns that he might be the enemy he has been ordered to
pursue. Ecological awareness takes this shape because
ecological phenomena have a loop form that is also
fundamental to the structure of how things are. The
logistics of agricultural society resulted in global
warming and hardwired dangerous ideas about life-forms
into the human mind. Dark ecology puts us in an uncanny
position of radical self-knowledge, illuminating our
place in the biosphere and our belonging to a species in
a sense that is far less obvious than we like to think.
Morton explores the logical foundations of the
ecological crisis, which is suffused with the melancholy
and negativity of coexistence yet evolving, as we
explore its loop form, into something playful, anarchic,
and comedic. His work is a skilled fusion of humanities
and scientific scholarship, incorporating the theories
and findings of philosophy, anthropology, literature,
ecology, biology, and physics. Morton hopes to
reestablish our ties to nonhuman beings and to help us
rediscover the playfulness and joy that can brighten the
dark, strange loop we traverse.
The Bariatric Bible CAROL. BOWEN BALL 2019-04-30 This
comprehensive guide offers advice on the types of
surgery on offer and highlights the many diets that are
required prior to surgery. Its main focus is on advice
and recipes for after surgery to help the post-op
patient maximise their best chance of long-term success
with weight-loss and better health.
Handbook on Information Technologies for Education and
Training Heimo H. Adelsberger 2002 Information
Technologies for Education and Training have gained
increasing atten tion and significance in the past
decade. Accordingly, the availability of an enormous
amount of information sources through the Internet, the
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technological progress in the ICT sector, and an
increasing flexibility in organizations and enterprises
have accelerated the information and knowledge growth in
our society. Knowledge and Lifelong Learning have become
critical success factors for the long-term positioning
on the global market. Recent mergers of globally
distributed enterprises show that knowledge has to be
available and transferable within a short time frame.
Global, flexible, and service-oriented organizations
need highly qualified employees. These trends also show
the rapidly growing significance of new aspects of ba
sie and further education. Traditional education, ending
with a graduation, will be complemented by a lifelong
leaming process. Every individual is required to contin
uously leam new and changing knowledge. Consequently,
the support of leaming processes through innovative
technologies becomes an elementary component of every
educationallevel. The Handbook is a comprehensive guide
for researchers and practitioners work ing with
Educational Technologies. lts overall goal is to enable
the reader to gain a deep understanding of past,
current, and future research and applications in the
field of Educational Technologies. It will provide a
reference source for both practitioners and researchers
in the enterprise and educational sector. From a
research perspective, the reader will gain an in-depth
understanding of complex theories, strategies, concepts,
and methods of Educational Technologies.
Homo Deus Yuval Noah Harari 2017-02-21 Official U.S.
edition with full color illustrations throughout. NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Yuval Noah Harari, author of the
critically-acclaimed New York Times bestseller and
international phenomenon Sapiens, returns with an
equally original, compelling, and provocative book,
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turning his focus toward humanity’s future, and our
quest to upgrade humans into gods. Over the past century
humankind has managed to do the impossible and rein in
famine, plague, and war. This may seem hard to accept,
but, as Harari explains in his trademark style—thorough,
yet riveting—famine, plague and war have been
transformed from incomprehensible and uncontrollable
forces of nature into manageable challenges. For the
first time ever, more people die from eating too much
than from eating too little; more people die from old
age than from infectious diseases; and more people
commit suicide than are killed by soldiers, terrorists
and criminals put together. The average American is a
thousand times more likely to die from binging at
McDonalds than from being blown up by Al Qaeda. What
then will replace famine, plague, and war at the top of
the human agenda? As the self-made gods of planet earth,
what destinies will we set ourselves, and which quests
will we undertake? Homo Deus explores the projects,
dreams and nightmares that will shape the twenty-first
century—from overcoming death to creating artificial
life. It asks the fundamental questions: Where do we go
from here? And how will we protect this fragile world
from our own destructive powers? This is the next stage
of evolution. This is Homo Deus. With the same insight
and clarity that made Sapiens an international hit and a
New York Times bestseller, Harari maps out our future.
Hazing Meri Sugarman M. Apostolina 2006 Cindy's life is
transformed when she arrives at college and is invited
to join a sorority, but when Meri, one of its most
popular sisters, becomes jealous of her bad things soon
start happening for the new-and-improved Cindy.
Digital Media and Society Simon Lindgren 2017-05-01 What
can flame-throwing squirrels tell us about human
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emotion? Can social media empower political activism?
How has the internet changed the way we form our
identities? Do algorithms have a social role? What is
digital society? In the early 21st century, digital
media and the social have become irreversibly
intertwined. In this cutting-edge introduction, author
Simon Lindgren explores what it means to live in a
digital society. Neatly divided into three sections,
Digital Media and Society expertly leads students
through: Theories: from social media and cyber-optimism,
to online social interaction and social change Topics:
from emotion, participation and the public sphere, to
the impact of data, software and mobile technology
Tools: from digital ethnography, social network analysis
and text-mining, to guidance on digital ethics and
mixing methods With succinct explanations of key
concepts and theories, practical exercises to aid
understanding and application, and suggested further
reading sections to guide students through the
literature and enhance their own research, this is a
must-have resource for all students of the digital
society. Digital Media and Society is essential reading
for undergraduate and postgraduate courses exploring
digital media, social media, media and society, media
sociology, and the Internet.
Economics Ha-Joon Chang 2014-08-26 The award-winning
author of 23 Things They Don't Tell You About Capitalism
outlines the real-world processes of the global economy
while explaining how to better understand the strengths
and weaknesses of key economics theories to better
navigate today's interconnected world.
Hyper Texts Ellen Rose 2000 Attends to the assumptions,
the promises, the fears, and the power struggles
underlying educational computing. The author challenges
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the certainties and the claims that characterize both
supporters and detractors, and illuminates the way in
which language functions to construct our understanding
of educational computing, and its impact on learning,
knowledge and education.
Game Engine Black Book Fabien Sanglard 2017-08-31 How
was Wolfenstein 3D made and what were the secrets of its
speed? How did id Software manage to turn a machine
designed to display static images for word processing
and spreadsheet applications into the best gaming
platform in the world, capable of running games at
seventy frames per seconds? If you have ever asked
yourself these questions, Game Engine Black Book is for
you. This is an engineering book. You will not find much
prose in here (the author’s English is broken anyway.)
Instead, this book has only bit of text and plenty of
drawings attempting to describe in great detail the
Wolfenstein 3D game engine and its hardware, the IBM PC
with an Intel 386 CPU and a VGA graphic card. Game
Engine Black Book details techniques such as raycasting,
compiled scalers, deferred rendition, VGA Mode-Y, linear
feedback shift register, fixed point arithmetic, pulse
width modulation, runtime generated code, self-modifying
code, and many others tricks. Open up to discover the
architecture of the software which pioneered the First
Person Shooter genre.
The Age of Surveillance Capitalism Shoshana Zuboff
2019-01-15 The challenges to humanity posed by the
digital future, the first detailed examination of the
unprecedented form of power called "surveillance
capitalism," and the quest by powerful corporations to
predict and control our behavior. In this masterwork of
original thinking and research, Shoshana Zuboff provides
startling insights into the phenomenon that she has
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named surveillance capitalism. The stakes could not be
higher: a global architecture of behavior modification
threatens human nature in the twenty-first century just
as industrial capitalism disfigured the natural world in
the twentieth. Zuboff vividly brings to life the
consequences as surveillance capitalism advances from
Silicon Valley into every economic sector. Vast wealth
and power are accumulated in ominous new "behavioral
futures markets," where predictions about our behavior
are bought and sold, and the production of goods and
services is subordinated to a new "means of behavioral
modification." The threat has shifted from a
totalitarian Big Brother state to a ubiquitous digital
architecture: a "Big Other" operating in the interests
of surveillance capital. Here is the crucible of an
unprecedented form of power marked by extreme
concentrations of knowledge and free from democratic
oversight. Zuboff's comprehensive and moving analysis
lays bare the threats to twenty-first century society: a
controlled "hive" of total connection that seduces with
promises of total certainty for maximum profit -- at the
expense of democracy, freedom, and our human future.
With little resistance from law or society, surveillance
capitalism is on the verge of dominating the social
order and shaping the digital future -- if we let it.
Your Computer Is on Fire Thomas S. Mullaney 2021-03-09
Technology scholars declare an emergency: attention must
be paid to the inequality, marginalization, and biases
woven into our technological systems. This book sounds
an alarm: we can no longer afford to be lulled into
complacency by narratives of techno-utopianism, or even
techno-neutrality. We should not be reassured by such
soothing generalities as "human error," "virtual
reality," or "the cloud." We need to realize that
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nothing is virtual: everything that "happens online,"
"virtually," or "autonomously" happens offline first,
and often involves human beings whose labor is
deliberately kept invisible. Everything is IRL. In Your
Computer Is on Fire, technology scholars train a
spotlight on the inequality, marginalization, and biases
woven into our technological systems.
All the Time in the World Lisa Broderick 2021-10-26 You
don’t have to be a victim of time any longer. No matter
how much we try to plan ahead and organize our to-do
lists, everyone seems to face the same universal
struggle: there’s never enough time. But what if time,
that supposedly linear, inevitable phenomenon, isn’t
what you think it is? What if you could actually have
all the time in the world—and more? With her
groundbreaking book, All the Time in the World,
researcher Lisa Broderick reveals the new science of
time so you can master it for yourself. Drawing from
physics, quantum law, and psychological theory,
Broderick will help you shift your fixed constructs
around time into something more fluid and malleable.
Then, with dozens of step-by-step practices, you’ll
learn to put theory into action and become the master of
your own experience of time. Highlights include: Learn
powerful, science-based practices for stretching and
bending time to meet your personal needs Understand the
quantum laws that govern our experience of time Explore
the moments you’ve already felt time “slowing down”—and
learn to consciously create this experience on demand
Why time is not the unchanging linear property of human
experience we believe it to be Flow states and getting
in the zone—how to alter your perceptions, increase
focus, and accomplish your goals Healing the past by
“time traveling” through your perceptions How
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“experiencing your life in advance” can help you
manifest the future outcomes Discover why upgrading your
relationship with time is the secret to creating the
reality you desire and living without limitations “Our
ability to influence our experience of time is the key
to doing what we are here to do,” writes Broderick. “As
you liberate yourself from the illusion of time as we
know it, you will become a confident creator of your own
reality. You have all the time in the world.”
Measuring and Managing Information Risk Jack Freund
2014-08-23 Using the factor analysis of information risk
(FAIR) methodology developed over ten years and adopted
by corporations worldwide, Measuring and Managing
Information Risk provides a proven and credible
framework for understanding, measuring, and analyzing
information risk of any size or complexity. Intended for
organizations that need to either build a risk
management program from the ground up or strengthen an
existing one, this book provides a unique and fresh
perspective on how to do a basic quantitative risk
analysis. Covering such key areas as risk theory, risk
calculation, scenario modeling, and communicating risk
within the organization, Measuring and Managing
Information Risk helps managers make better business
decisions by understanding their organizational risk.
Uses factor analysis of information risk (FAIR) as a
methodology for measuring and managing risk in any
organization. Carefully balances theory with practical
applicability and relevant stories of successful
implementation. Includes examples from a wide variety of
businesses and situations presented in an accessible
writing style.
Snow Crash Neal Stephenson 2003-08-26 The “brilliantly
realized” (The New York Times Book Review) modern
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classic that coined the term “metaverse”—one of Time’s
100 best English-language novels and “a foundational
text of the cyberpunk movement” (Wired) In reality, Hiro
Protagonist delivers pizza for Uncle Enzo’s CosoNostra
Pizza Inc., but in the Metaverse he’s a warrior prince.
Plunging headlong into the enigma of a new computer
virus that’s striking down hackers everywhere, he races
along the neon-lit streets on a search-and-destroy
mission for the shadowy virtual villain threatening to
bring about infocalypse. Snow Crash is a mind-altering
romp through a future America so bizarre, so outrageous
. . . you’ll recognize it immediately.
The Next Digital Decade Berin Szoka 2011-06-10
Start with Why Simon Sinek 2011-12-27 The inspirational
bestseller that ignited a movement and asked us to find
our WHY Discover the book that is captivating millions
on TikTok and that served as the basis for one of the
most popular TED Talks of all time—with more than 56
million views and counting. Over a decade ago, Simon
Sinek started a movement that inspired millions to
demand purpose at work, to ask what was the WHY of their
organization. Since then, millions have been touched by
the power of his ideas, and these ideas remain as
relevant and timely as ever. START WITH WHY asks (and
answers) the questions: why are some people and
organizations more innovative, more influential, and
more profitable than others? Why do some command greater
loyalty from customers and employees alike? Even among
the successful, why are so few able to repeat their
success over and over? People like Martin Luther King
Jr., Steve Jobs, and the Wright Brothers had little in
common, but they all started with WHY. They realized
that people won't truly buy into a product, service,
movement, or idea until they understand the WHY behind
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it. START WITH WHY shows that the leaders who have had
the greatest influence in the world all think, act and
communicate the same way—and it's the opposite of what
everyone else does. Sinek calls this powerful idea The
Golden Circle, and it provides a framework upon which
organizations can be built, movements can be led, and
people can be inspired. And it all starts with WHY.
Zen and the Art of Motorcycle Maintenance Robert M.
Pirsig 2009-04-21 THE CLASSIC BOOK THAT HAS INSPIRED
MILLIONS A penetrating examination of how we live and
how to live better Few books transform a generation and
then establish themselves as touchstones for the
generations that follow. Zen and the Art of Motorcycle
Maintenance is one such book. This modern epic of a
man’s search for meaning became an instant bestseller on
publication in 1974, acclaimed as one of the most
exciting books in the history of American letters. It
continues to inspire millions. A narration of a summer
motorcycle trip undertaken by a father and his son, Zen
and the Art of Motorcycle Maintenance becomes a personal
and philosophical odyssey into fundamental questions on
how to live. The narrator's relationship with his son
leads to a powerful self-reckoning; the craft of
motorcycle maintenance leads to an austerely beautiful
process for reconciling science, religion, and humanism.
Resonant with the confusions of existence, this classic
is a touching and transcendent book of life. This new
edition contains an interview with Pirsig and letters
and documents detailing how this extraordinary book came
to be.
Homeland Cory Doctorow 2013-02-05 In Cory Doctorow's
wildly successful Little Brother, young Marcus Yallow
was arbitrarily detained and brutalized by the
government in the wake of a terrorist attack on San
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Francisco—an experience that led him to become a leader
of the whole movement of technologically clued-in
teenagers, fighting back against the tyrannical security
state. A few years later, California's economy
collapses, but Marcus's hacktivist past lands him a job
as webmaster for a crusading politician who promises
reform. Soon his former nemesis Masha emerges from the
political underground to gift him with a thumbdrive
containing a Wikileaks-style cable-dump of hard evidence
of corporate and governmental perfidy. It's incendiary
stuff—and if Masha goes missing, Marcus is supposed to
release it to the world. Then Marcus sees Masha being
kidnapped by the same government agents who detained and
tortured Marcus years earlier. Marcus can leak the
archive Masha gave him—but he can't admit to being the
leaker, because that will cost his employer the
election. He's surrounded by friends who remember what
he did a few years ago and regard him as a hacker hero.
He can't even attend a demonstration without being
dragged onstage and handed a mike. He's not at all sure
that just dumping the archive onto the Internet, before
he's gone through its millions of words, is the right
thing to do. Meanwhile, people are beginning to shadow
him, people who look like they're used to inflicting
pain until they get the answers they want. Fast-moving,
passionate, and as current as next week, Homeland is
every bit the equal of Little Brother—a paean to
activism, to courage, to the drive to make the world a
better place. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
The Nature of Technology Michael P. Clough 2013-09-03
How does technology alter thinking and action without
our awareness? How can instantaneous information access
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impede understanding and wisdom? How does technology
alter conceptions of education, schooling, teaching and
what learning entails? What are the implications of
these and other technology issues for society?
Meaningful technology education is far more than
learning how to use technology. It entails an
understanding of the nature of technology — what
technology is, how and why technology is developed, how
individuals and society direct, react to, and are
sometimes unwittingly changed by technology. This book
places these and other issues regarding the nature of
technology in the context of learning, teaching and
schooling. The nature of technology and its impact on
education must become a significant object of inquiry
among educators. Students must come to understand the
nature of technology so that they can make informed
decisions regarding how technology may influence
thinking, values and action, and when and how technology
should be used in their personal lives and in society.
Prudent choices regarding technology cannot be made
without understanding the issues that this book raises.
This book is intended to raise such issues and stimulate
thinking and action among teachers, teacher educators,
and education researchers. The contributions to this
book raise historical and philosophical issues regarding
the nature of technology and their implications for
education; challenge teacher educators and teachers to
promote understanding of the nature of technology; and
provide practical considerations for teaching the nature
of technology.
Skill and Education: Reflection and Experience Bo
Göranzon 2012-12-06 This book has an important starting
point in the conference held in Stockholm in May-June
1988 on Culture, Language and Artifidal Intelligence. It
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assembled more than 300 researchers and practitioners in
the fields of technology, philosophy, history of ideas,
literature, linguistics, sodal science etc. The
conference was an initiative from the Swedish Center for
Working Life, based on the project AI-Based Systems and
the Future of Language, Knowledge and Responsibility in
Professions within the COST 13 programme of the European
Commission. Partidpants in the conference and
researchers related to its aims were chosen to
contribute to this book. It is preceded by Knowledge,
Skill and Artificial Intelligence (ed. B. Göranzon and
I. Josefson, Springer-Verlag, 1988), Artifidal
Intelligence, Culture and Language (ed. B. Göranzon and
M. Florin, Springer-Verlag, 1990) and Dialogue and
Technology: Art and Knowledge (ed. B. Göranzon and M.
Florin, Springer-Verlag, 1991). The two latter books
have the same conference connection as this one, and
their aim is to present the contours of a research field
with a multitude of issues that demands thorough
investigation. The contributors' thinking in this field
varies greatly; so do their styles of writing. For
example: contributors have varied in their choice of
"he" or "helshe" for the third person. No distinc tion
is intended, but chapters have been left with the
original usage to avoid extensive changes. Similarly,
individual contribu tor's preference as to notes or
reference lists have been followed.
Pure Linda Kay Klein 2019-07-02 In Pure, Linda Kay Klein
uses a potent combination of journalism, cultural
commentary, and memoir to take us “inside religious
purity culture as only one who grew up in it can”
(Gloria Steinem) and reveals the devastating effects
evangelical Christianity’s views on female sexuality has
had on a generation of young women. In the 1990s, a
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“purity industry” emerged out of the white evangelical
Christian culture. Purity rings, purity pledges, and
purity balls came with a dangerous message: girls are
potential sexual “stumbling blocks” for boys and men,
and any expression of a girl’s sexuality could reflect
the corruption of her character. This message
traumatized many girls—resulting in anxiety, fear, and
experiences that mimicked the symptoms of Post-Traumatic
Stress Disorder—and trapped them in a cycle of shame.
This is the sex education Linda Kay Klein grew up with.
Fearing being marked a Jezebel, Klein broke up with her
high school boyfriend because she thought God told her
to and took pregnancy tests despite being a virgin,
terrified that any sexual activity would be punished
with an out-of-wedlock pregnancy. When the youth pastor
of her church was convicted of sexual enticement of a
twelve-year-old girl, Klein began to question puritybased sexual ethics. She contacted young women she knew,
asking if they were coping with the same shame-induced
issues she was. These intimate conversations developed
into a twelve-year quest that took her across the
country and into the lives of women raised in similar
religious communities—a journey that facilitated her own
healing and led her to churches that are seeking a new
way to reconcile sexuality and spirituality. Pure is “a
revelation... Part memoir and part journalism, Pure is a
horrendous, granular, relentless, emotionally true
account" (The Cut) of society’s larger subjugation of
women and the role the purity industry played in
maintaining it. Offering a prevailing message of
resounding hope and encouragement, “Pure emboldens us to
escape toxic misogyny and experience a fresh breath of
freedom” (Glennon Doyle, #1 New York Times bestselling
author of Love Warrior and founder of Together Rising).
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The New Six-Point Plan for Raising Happy, Healthy
Children John Rosemond 2013-02-05 Renowned and respected
family psychologist John Rosemond blames child-centered
parenting books from recent decades for creating a
generation of dependent, often defiant children. He sets
the record straight in The New Six-Point Plan for
Raising Happy, Healthy Children, an updated version of
his highly successful book published more than fifteen
years ago. Booms in technology and mass media have
created significant changes in society in the last two
decades. The text in this revised book has been
thoroughly updated to reflect today's society, yet the
foundation of Rosemond's timeless and effective approach
remains constant. He encourages families to return to
tried-and-true, fundamental parenting truths that people
did naturally before the "new science of parenting": *
Parents aren't their children's friends; they are their
leaders. * Parents are at the center of a family-not
kids. * Your marriage must come before your children.
Each chapter includes easy-to-relate-to questions from
parents, which Rosemond answers with both common sense
and a sense of humor. For families feeling overwhelmed
by competing advice about parenting, this book will
ground them with logical, proven approaches to the most
significant challenges parents face today. From issues
such as self-esteem and discipline to television and
chores, this straightforward guidance will facilitate a
return to parent-centered families where children are
raised into responsible adults.
High Tech Heretic Clifford Stoll 2000 The author of
Silicon Snake Oil offers a provocative and controversial
critique of the educational applications and benefits of
computers and provides a commonsense look at how
technology can be best utilized and controlled in the
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modern world. Reprint. 35,000 first printing.
The Heretic David Drake 2013-03-15 David Drakes
legendary Raj Whitehall/The General series, returns! In
a world of muskets, bows and arrows, and reptile-riding
nomads, a young warrior fights against an allcontrolling computer devoted to stasis. ABEL DASHIAN'S
WORLD DOESN'T NEED A HERO Duisberg is one of thousands
of planets plunged into darkness and chaos by the
collapse of the galactic republic, but where other
worlds have begun to rebuild a star-travelling culture,
Duisberg remains in an uneasy balance between mud-brick
civilization and bloodthirsty barbarism. The people of
Duisberg have a goZentrum, a supercomputer from the
ancient past. Zentrum has decided avoid another collapse
by preventing civilization from rising from where it is.
And because even a supercomputer and the powerful
religion which it founded cannot block all progress,
Zentrum has another tool: every few centuries the
barbarians sweep in from the desert, slaughtering the
educated classes and cowing the peasants back into
submission. These are the Blood Winds, and the Blood
Winds are about to blow again. This time, however,
there's a difference: Abel Dashian, son of a military
officer, has received into his mind the spirit of Raj
Whitehall, the most successful general in the history of
the planet Bellevue--and of Center, the supercomputer
which enabled Raj to shatter his planet's barbarians and
permit the return of civilization. One hero can't stop
the tide of barbarians unless he has his own culture
supporting him. To save Duisberg, Abel must break the
power of Zentrum. With the help of Raj and Center, Abel
Dashian must become . . . THE HERETIC! At the
publisher's request, this title is sold without DRM
(Digital Rights Management). About The Heretic: _More
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than once, I envied Abels 'gift.' If you count having
the voice of a computer and the recreation of a famous
general in your head as a gift. . .An interesting
relationship that elevates [the novel] to something
unique. . .I loved the battles and I found Abel to be an
engaging character. I adored Golitsin, his priest
friend.Ó¾SF Crowsnest About the Raj Whitehall series:
_[T]old with knowledge of military tactics and hardware,
and vividly described action. . .devotees of military SF
should enjoy themselves.Ó¾Publishers Weekly _[A]
thoroughly engrossing military sf series . . . superb
battle scenes, ingenious weaponry and tactics, homages
to Kipling, and many other goodies. High fun.Ó¾Booklist
About David Drake: _[P]rose as cold and hard s the metal
alloy of a tank ã rivals Crane and Remarque ãÓ _Chicago
Sun-Times _Drake couldnt write a bad action scene at
gunpoint.Ó _Booklist About Tony Daniel: _[D]azzling
stuff.Ó_New York Times Book Review _[His work] teems
with vivid characters and surprising action.Ó_Publishers
Weekly (starred review) _Daniel proves that the Golden
Age of science fiction is right here and now.Ó_Greg Bear
_[A] large cast of utterly graspable humans, mostly
military and political folks, of all ranks and
capacities and temperments. Daniel has a keen eye for
the kinds of in extremis thinking and behavior that such
a wartime situation would engender. . . .Following in
the footsteps of Poul Anderson and Greg Bear. .
.Ó¾Asimovs Science Fiction Magazine on Daniel's
Guardian of Night
Tribes Seth Godin 2008-10-16 The New York Times,
BusinessWeek, and Wall Street Journal Bestseller that
redefined what it means to be a leader. Since it was
first published almost a decade ago, Seth Godin's
visionary book has helped tens of thousands of leaders
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turn a scattering of followers into a loyal tribe. If
you need to rally fellow employees, customers,
investors, believers, hobbyists, or readers around an
idea, this book will demystify the process. It's human
nature to seek out tribes, be they religious, ethnic,
economic, political, or even musical (think of the
Deadheads). Now the Internet has eliminated the barriers
of geography, cost, and time. Social media gives anyone
who wants to make a difference the tools to do so. With
his signature wit and storytelling flair, Godin presents
the three steps to building a tribe: the desire to
change things, the ability to connect a tribe, and the
willingness to lead. If you think leadership is for
other people, think again—leaders come in surprising
packages. Consider Joel Spolsky and his international
tribe of scary-smart software engineers. Or Gary
Vaynerhuck, a wine expert with a devoted following of
enthusiasts. Chris Sharma led a tribe of rock climbers
up impossible cliff faces, while Mich Mathews, a VP at
Microsoft, ran her internal tribe of marketers from her
cube in Seattle. Tribes will make you think—really
think—about the opportunities to mobilize an audience
that are already at your fingertips. It's not easy, but
it's easier than you think.
Encyclopedia of Computer Science and Technology Harry
Henderson 2009-01-01 Presents an illustrated A-Z
encyclopedia containing approximately 600 entries on
computer and technology related topics.
The Genius Famine: Why We Need Geniuses, Why They're
Dying Out, Why We Must Rescue Them Edward Dutton
2016-01-22 We live in a society where, for whatever
reason, genius tends to be unacknowledged, denied,
ignored or even (usually for 'politically correct'
reasons) actively persecuted. For the past four hundred
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years, geniuses have been common to all the major
humanities and sciences, art, literature, medicine, law,
politics, the military and religion - yet today they
have almost disappeared. A genius combines extremely
high intelligence with an unworldly, intuitive
personality. Geniuses will seldom fit into normal
society; they will seldom want to. Nor should they,
since it is their unusual and socially-difficult nature
which drives geniuses to come up with original ideas,
make breakthrough discoveries or solve unyielding
problems by intuitive insight. But modern society has
been hit by a genius famine. There are ever fewer
geniuses and modern society has become actively hostile
to those we still have. The Genius Famine explores the
nature of genius, why the genius famine has happened,
how it threatens civilization and what we can and should
do to overcome it.
Thank You for Arguing Jay Heinrichs 2013 An introduction
to the art of rhetoric explains how persuasion can
profoundly influence personal and professional successes
and reveals an array of techniques employed by such
personalities as Aristotle and Winston Churchill.
Delivering Learning on the Net Martin Weller 2003-12-16
As online education becomes more familiar, so the
reality of using it in teaching and learning has moved
beyond the realm of the specialist. Pedagogy and best
practice Delivering Learning on the Net explores the
reality of online education today. Martin Weller chaired
the groundbreaking Open University course You, Your
computer and the Net, which is now the largest forcredit online course in Europe. Based on this and his
experiences elsewhere, the book is a comprehensive
resource grounded in practical reality as well as in
research. Key issues covered include: *the Net and its
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relation to education; *developing and implementing
online courses; *the key issues surrounding online
education. Teachers, trainers, technologists,
administrators and decision-makers working in higher and
further education will all find much of value in this
book.
Bullshit Jobs David Graeber 2019-05-07 From bestselling
writer David Graeber—“a master of opening up thought and
stimulating debate” (Slate)—a powerful argument against
the rise of meaningless, unfulfilling jobs…and their
consequences. Does your job make a meaningful
contribution to the world? In the spring of 2013, David
Graeber asked this question in a playful, provocative
essay titled “On the Phenomenon of Bullshit Jobs.” It
went viral. After one million online views in seventeen
different languages, people all over the world are still
debating the answer. There are hordes of people—HR
consultants, communication coordinators, telemarketing
researchers, corporate lawyers—whose jobs are useless,
and, tragically, they know it. These people are caught
in bullshit jobs. Graeber explores one of society’s most
vexing and deeply felt concerns, indicting among other
villains a particular strain of finance capitalism that
betrays ideals shared by thinkers ranging from Keynes to
Lincoln. “Clever and charismatic” (The New Yorker),
Bullshit Jobs gives individuals, corporations, and
societies permission to undergo a shift in values,
placing creative and caring work at the center of our
culture. This book is for everyone who wants to turn
their vocation back into an avocation and “a thoughtprovoking examination of our working lives” (Financial
Times).
Technopoly Neil Postman 2011-06-01 In this witty, often
terrifying work of cultural criticism, the author of
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Amusing Ourselves to Death chronicles our transformation
into a Technopoly: a society that no longer merely uses
technology as a support system but instead is shaped by
it—with radical consequences for the meanings of
politics, art, education, intelligence, and truth.
Silicon Snake Oil Clifford Stoll 1995 Offers a critical
look at the hyperbole surrounding the Internet and the
future uses of computer networks, and discusses the
false assumptions concerning the true benefits of
computers
High-tech Heretic Clifford Stoll 1999 Argues that
students are missing out on learning fundamental skills
because of the emphasis on becoming computer literate.
Atheist Universe David Mills 2006-08-04 Using logic,
common sense, philosophy, ethics, history, and science,
the author rebuts every argument that claims to “prove”
the existence of God. IS THERE REALLY A GOD? OR DOES GOD
EXIST ONLY IN OUR HEADS? IS THE BIBLE TRULY GOD’S WORD?
OR IS IT A JUMBLE OF FANCIFUL MYTHS? Atheist Universe
details why God is unnecessary to explain the universe’s
diversity, organization and beauty. Using simple,
straightforward logic, this book rebuts every argument
that claims to “prove” God’s existence. A comprehensive
primer for countering today’s religious dogma, Atheist
Universe addresses all the historical and scientific
questions, including: •What is atheism, and why is it so
misunderstood? •If God is a myth, then how did the
universe appear? •Without God, is there an objective
“right” and “wrong”? •What is the meaning of life
without God? •Is there evidence of Jesus’s miracles and
resurrection? •Can atheists explain “near death”
experiences and medical miracles? •Can science and the
Bible realistically be reconciled? •What is the behindthe-scenes relationship between politics and religion?
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“An admirable work.” —Richard Dawkins “David’s work will
be very useful for anyone combating harmful religious
beliefs. Honest, frank, and right to the point!”—Albert
Ellis, Ph.D., father of modern psychotherapy, author of
A Guide to Rational Living
T.A.Z. Hakim Bey 2003-01-01 'Who is Hakim Bey? I love
him!' Timothy Leary'Exquisite...' Allen Ginsberg'Hardline dada/surrealism' Rudy Rucker'A Blake angel on bad
acid' Robert Anton Wilson'Scares the shit out of us'
Church of the SubGeniusThe underground cult bestseller!
Essays that redefine the psychogeographical nooks of
autonomy. Recipes for poetic terror, anarcho -black
magic, post-situ psychotropic surgery, denunciations of
spiritual addictions to vapid infotainment cults -- this
is the bastard classic, the watermark impressed upon our
minds. Where conscience informs praxis, and action
infects consciousness, T.A.Z. is beginning to worm its
way into above-ground culture.This book offers inspired
blasts of writing, from slogans to historical essays, on
the need to insert revolutionary happiness into everyday
life through poetic action, and celebrating the radical
optimism present in outlaw cultures. It should appeal to
alternative thinkers and punks everywhere, as it
celebrates liberation, love and poetic living.The new
edition contains the full text of Chaos: The Broadsheets
of Ontological Anarchism, the complete communiques and
flyers of the Association fo Ontological Anarchy, the
long essay 'The Temporary Autonomous Zone,' and a new
preface by the author.'A literary masterpiece...'
Freedom'A linguistic romp...' Colin
Wilson'Fascinating...' William Burroughs
Information—Consciousness—Reality James B. Glattfelder
2019-04-10 This open access book chronicles the rise of
a new scientific paradigm offering novel insights into
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the age-old enigmas of existence. Over 300 years ago,
the human mind discovered the machine code of reality:
mathematics. By utilizing abstract thought systems,
humans began to decode the workings of the cosmos. From
this understanding, the current scientific paradigm
emerged, ultimately discovering the gift of technology.
Today, however, our island of knowledge is surrounded by
ever longer shores of ignorance. Science appears to have
hit a dead end when confronted with the nature of
reality and consciousness. In this fascinating and
accessible volume, James Glattfelder explores a radical
paradigm shift uncovering the ontology of reality. It is
found to be information-theoretic and participatory,
yielding a computational and programmable universe.
CUCKOO'S EGG Clifford Stoll 2012-05-23 Before the
Internet became widely known as a global tool for
terrorists, one perceptive U.S. citizen recognized its
ominous potential. Armed with clear evidence of computer
espionage, he began a highly personal quest to expose a
hidden network of spies that threatened national
security. But would the authorities back him up? Cliff
Stoll's dramatic firsthand account is "a computer-age
detective story, instantly fascinating [and]
astonishingly gripping" (Smithsonian). Cliff Stoll was
an astronomer turned systems manager at Lawrence
Berkeley Lab when a 75-cent accounting error alerted him
to the presence of an unauthorized user on his system.
The hacker's code name was "Hunter"—a mysterious invader
who managed to break into U.S. computer systems and
steal sensitive military and security information. Stoll
began a one-man hunt of his own: spying on the spy. It
was a dangerous game of deception, broken codes,
satellites, and missile bases—a one-man sting operation
that finally gained the attention of the CIA . . . and
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ultimately trapped an international spy ring fueled by
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cash, cocaine, and the KGB.
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